
 
 

August 7, 2006              
 
STATEMENT BY AN NFL SPOKESPERSON: 
 
Sean Taylor of the Washington Redskins has been fined four game checks for 
violating the NFL Personal Conduct Policy. 
 
Taylor will have the opportunity to earn back a portion of the fine if he complies 
with specified NFL requirements. 
 
[Note: The NFL Personal Conduct Policy is posted on nflmedia.com. From 
the home page, click on "About the NFL" and then "NFL Policies."] 
 


